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Diagram 1: Final Vote Participation  

 

 

 

 

2. CiVS Independence Declaration 
 

The Communications, Electrical, Electronic, Energy, Information, Postal, Plumbing and Allied 

Services Union of Australia Protected Action Ballot (B2024/1503) – PPTEU has been managed 

and declared independent of all other parties. 

 

The Communications, Electrical, Electronic, Energy, Information, Postal, Plumbing and Allied 

Services Union of Australia Protected Action Ballot (B2024/1503) – PPTEU result has been 

audited and the declared result is assured. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Michael 
Managing Director 
Democratic Outcomes Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Ballot Result 

 
Total Eligible Voters:  7 

Total Participated:  5 

 

5 out of 7 have answered all questions  71.4%  

Final Ballot Audit: Tuesday, 10 December 2024 at 12.05pm AWST 

 

 

Commun,ications, Eled:ricall, Electronic, En,ergy~ llnfonmatiion,. 

Postal, Plumbing1 and AHied Servlic:es Union of Austra,lia Protected 

Action Ballot (82024/1503) - PPTEU 

V:oters.: 7 

Tota l Participated: 5 (71 ,4%) 

CiVS 

mailto:info@civs.com.au


    (08) 6314 0580 info@civs.com.au     (08) 6314 0580 info@civs.com.au 

 

3. Questions and Results 
 

Question 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Question 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

1. An u n I imited number of stoppages of work, ind udi ng oonsecutive stoppages 
of work, for one (1) hour Tn duraflion? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ Nlo - 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp1loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

2. An u n I imited number of stoppages of work, ind udi ng oonsecutive stoppages 
of work, for two (2} hours in duration? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%) 
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Question 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 4 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empioyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

3. An unlimited number of stoppages of work, induding oonsecutive stoppages 
of work, for four (4) hours Tn duration? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%} 

■ Nlo- 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

4!. An unlimited number of stoppages of work, i ndl udi ng consecutive stoppages 
of work, for eight (8) hours in duration? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%) 
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Question 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 6 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

5. An t.1nlimited number of stoppages of work, indlt.1ding consecutive stoppages 
of work, for twelve (12) hours in duration? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No- IJ (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

6. Periodic bans on the performance of overtime and call-outs? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No - IJ (0%) 
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Question 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 8 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp,loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

7. Periodic bans on completing paperwork (excluding paperwor1k relating to 
workplace health and safety)? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%) 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against you r emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

8. Pe:riodic bans ,on use of the on-call phone between the hours of7am-4:30pm 
weekdays? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%) 
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Question 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 10 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching alil enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

9. Periodic bans on the utillisation of high-risk tickets? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No - 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected indust ria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

10. Periodic bans on using olftechnology including (but not limited to} tablets, 
computers, iPads, mobile phones, tough pads and the lilke? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ Nlo- 0 (0%) 
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Question 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 12 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support ,of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

11. Wearing of Union or EBA-related clothing, stickers or hats duningworking 
hours and in the workplace? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ Nlo - 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

12. Refusal to perfonm maintenance and rectification works in Kul 1laroo House 
(other than where publ ic and workpllace heallth and safety is at risk)? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 
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Question 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your emp,loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

13. Refusal to perform maintenance work outside of requirements of property 
leasing agreements? 

■ Yes - 5 (100%) 

■ No - IJ (0%) 
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